Bob Orf

From: Becker, Craig

Sent: 12/12/2005 10:37:10 AM
To: Orf, Robert J.

CcC:

BCC:

Subject: Weekly Update 12/09/05
Bob,

Here is a rundown on last week:

Monday — Wednesday were occupied with the VMC runoff at REMort

The Iast 2 days of the week, | revised the 700 Bolt Assembly

request.

There were some questions concerning the M : i needed answering.

Additionally, tool inspect had issues with a i} from Plastech that
needed resalving.

| also sent Dan Shumway the time stu 0 he can update his standards.
| continue to have involvement with: :Gayle, on the SPL development.

Busy week!

Craig 5. Becker

Manufacturing Engineer
Remington Arms Co. Incé
14 Hoefler Ave.
llion, NY 13357
{315) 895-3207
(315) 895-3670,

E-mail: crai

Subject to Protective O ms v. Remington
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